Appendix D

OSHA Response to Draft Report

U.S. Cepartment of Labor

Assistant Secretary for Occupational Safety and Health Washington, D.C. 20210



SEP 1 4 2012

MEMORANDUM FOR:

ELLIOT P. LEWIS

Assistant Inspector General

For Audit

FROM:

DAVID MICHAELS, PhD, MPH

SUBJECT:

Response to OIG's Draft Audit Report

No. 2-12-204-10-105

"OSHA Needs to Improve Oversight over the Management Accountability Program"

This memorandum is in response to your September 6, 2012, transmittal of the Office of Inspector General (OIG) Draft Audit Report No. 2-12-204-10-105, "OSHA Needs to Improve Oversight over the Management Accountability Program." OSHA appreciates the time, thought and effort expended by the OIG in conducting the audit of the Management Accountability Program (MAP). At this time OSHA has no comment.